
 
 
 

NEW LOTTERY LAUNCHED FOR 

TATSFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL! 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, Carers, Staff, Governors and Friends of Tatsfield 

School 

 

In conjunction with ‘YOUR SCHOOL LOTTERY’ we have launched a 

Lottery for Tatsfield Primary School to raise funds for the school. 

 

This is an exciting opportunity for the school community to help the 

school and also have a great chance of winning a prize each week! 

 

Tickets cost £1 each per week and 40% of the ticket sales will be 

donated to our school. 

 

There will be a GUARANTEED cash prize to someone on our 

supporter list every week and a further chance of winning £25,000 

in a separate draw EVERY WEEK! 

 

Please see the attached flyer for details of how to enter and sign up 

immediately as the first draw will take place on Saturday 18th May. 

 

If we can register 50 supporters by the date of the first draw, the 

school could earn over £1,000 in the first year! 

 

Please support the school lottery if you can – it only costs £1 a week! 

 

Thank you from the Headteacher & Governors 


